
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

On the occasion of the fifth round of intergovernmental negotiations on Global 

Compact for Migration 

The Permanent Mission of Eritrea to the United Nations 

in partnership with 

World Bank Group 
 

Cordially invite you to: 

 
AN EXCHANGE OF VIEW ON 

INNOVATIVE INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION IN THE 

IMPLEMENTATION OF THE GLOBAL COMPACT ON   MIGRATION 

 
Friday, 08 June 2018 

01:15-02:30 p.m. 
Conference Room F, UN Headquarters 

 
Chair: Mr.  Amanuel Giorgio, Charge d'affaires 

 

Presenters:   

Dilip Ratha 

Head of KNOMAD and Lead Economist, Migration and Remittances, World Bank 

 

Representative from the Government of Eritrea 

 

 

Please RSVP: 

 

Ms. Zebib Gebrekidan 

zebib.gebrekidan@eritreaun.org 

Ms. Sona Plaza 

splaza@worldbank.org 

http://dilipratha.com/
mailto:zebib.gebrekidan@eritreaun.org
mailto:splaza@worldbank.org

